lHlinois State Board of Education

100 North First Street ® Springfield, Illinois 62777-0001
www.isbe.net

James T. Meeks Tony Smith, Ph.D.
Chairman State Superintendent of Education
Oct. 21, 2016 [emailed to gfrost@opaafood.com]
Greg Frost

OPAA!
Dear Mr. Frost:

This letter is in response to your request for information under the Illinois Freedom of Information
Act. Your request was received on Oct. 14, 2016.

You have requested a current list of Illinois school districts that contract their food service with a FSMC
along with the contract rebid date.

The attached document (17-111-frost-doc.xIs) has been provided in response to your request.
If you have questions, please contact Megan Griffin at (217) 782-4648 or mgriffin@isbe.net.

Sincerely,

Kimberly Stevens
Deputy General Counsel- Program Support

Attachment
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